
FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY 
 
DATE:   June 2020     
ITEM:  Department Report 
FROM:  Funding Department - Eugene Vicknair   
 

GRANT APPLICATIONS 
One of the COVID-19 support grants was denied, but another application window is now open and I am 
resubmitting. 
 
I am also completing a grant request to the North American Railway Foundation for about $200,000 to 
repair and rebuild our entrance road. 
 
 
COVID-19 DISASTER LOAN and PPP SUPPORT 
As reported earlier in the meeting, we have been approved for an SBA Disaster Assistance Loan. 
 
Reports are that the Payroll Protection Program will reopen soon.  I will resubmit our application for that 
program. 
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